
 

2017-06-20 

 

Sir, 

I have the honour to invite the International Union of Veterans of Nuclear Energy and Industry 

(IUVNEI) to be represented as an observer at the 61st regular session of the General Conference of the 
International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA), which will be held at the Vienna International Centre 

(VIC) from 18 to 22 September 2017. 

 
As the highest policy-making body of the IAEA, the General Conference brings together high-ranking 

officials and representatives from Member States, non-Member States and international, as well as 

regional organizations. The relevant registration procedures are described in the enclosure to this 

letter. 
 

Let me also take this opportunity to draw your attention to the IAEA Scientific Forum, which will be 

held on the margins of the 61st General Conference from 19 to 20 September 2017. The theme of this 
year’s Scientific Forum is “Nuclear Technology for Human Health: Prevention, Diagnosis and 

Treatment”. The Forum will feature presentations by leading scientists and experts, followed by 

interactive discussions between the speakers and the audience to ensure a stimulating and engaging 
event. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you and your delegation in Vienna this September. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Yukiya Amano 

Director General 

Enclosure: Registration Process 

 

 

Atoms for Peace 

 
Mr Viktor Murogov 

Chairman 
International Union of Veterans 

  of Nuclear Energy and Industry (IUVNEI) 

25 Ferganskaya Str. 

MOSCOW, 10950 
RUSSIAN FEDERATION 

 

Vienna International Centre, PO Box 100, 1400 Vienna, Austria 

Phone: (+43 1) 2600 • Fax: (+43 1) 26007 

Email: Official.Mail@iaea.org • Internet: http://www.iaea.org 

In reply please refer to: A1.22.61 Circ 
Dial directly to extension: (+43 1) 2600-21021  
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